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House Points 

                This Week - Overall 

Huish      43   294 

Foxcote  62 416 

Tyning  55 302 

Ludlow            125 513 

Class Attendance 
Frome   98.4% 

Tone   92.4% 

Somer   92.3% 

Dart   93.8% 

Brue   91.2% 

Avon   95.2% 

Mells   90.0% 

Kennet   97.1% 

Yeo   93.9% 

Severn   91.2% 

Book Fair 

A reminder that the book fair is currently in school. It’s held in 
the hall at the end of the day, so come and browse our collec-
tion of books as Monday will be the last day it’s here!   

Don’t forget that any books bought at the book fair gives us 
points to buy free books for school (We purchased lots of 
new books for school this way last year), so buying any book 
at the fair is a contribution towards the schools own           
collection. 

 

School Message 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you to all of you who have logged into the VLE or downloaded the 
app and booked your parents’ evening online. Many parents reported 
that this was a much easier way of booking the parents evenings and I 
think we have managed to support any parents who were having trouble 
logging on.  We shall be also attaching the newsletter to ‘letters home’ 
feature and hope to go paperless for the newsletter in the near future. If 
you experience any problems or need help downloading the app, please 
let us know.  
 
It has been wonderful to see so many of you at parents evening this week 
and if you didn’t manage to see your child's class teacher please rearrange 
to see them at another time.   
 
The book fair continues today and will also be in the hall on Monday after 
school.  Please do come and have a look at the books available . 
 
Just a reminder about vehicle traffic in the school grounds in the morning.  
Please do not use the school grounds park or wait, use Radstock car park 
instead. This keeps the drop off zone flowing easily.  
 
Next week we shall be starting to think Christmas, as KS2 children audition 
for parts in the annual Panto  on Tuesday and Wednesday and KS1 have 
also started to think about learning songs in preparation for their produc-
tion.  I think the teachers are as exited as the children! 
 
Hope you have a wonderful weekend and see you on Monday. 
 
Kirsty Biss 

Save the Date 

Monday 22nd October 

 Book Fair 

Friday 26th October: 

 9am Spirit  of St Nicholas Assembly 

  YR trip to the Egg Theatre 

 + Final Day of Term 1  

Monday 5th November: 

 First Day of Term 2 

 2:30pm - Severn Family Event 

Tuesday 6th November: 

 YR2 Trip to Wells 

 9:00pm - Frome and Tone Family Event  

 Flu Vaccinations YR R-5 

Friday 9th November 

 Year 5 Family Lunch 

 KS2 Celebration Assembly  

 

Illness 

As many of you are aware we have had a spate of sickness and 

diarrhoea at school. Please can we remind you to call into 

school and report the illness.  Children can’t come back to 

school until 48 hours after the last episode. Whilst this is frus-

trating for some, we need to minimise the spread to other pu-

pils and staff. 
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Outside School 
Achievements 
 
Netball Tournament 
Apologies for the error in last weeks 
Newsletter where the team were 
listed incorrectly. A massive  
congratulations to Kelsey, Olivia, Abi, 
Tilly, Kiera, Emma and Macie. 
 

A Time To Talk 
In each class ask your child about: 
 
Frome/Tone: Can you remember the different materials that 
the 3 pigs used to build their houses? Which was the best? 
Somer: Think about the animals that would live in a wood 
Dart/Brue: Can you explain the life cycle of an animal? 
Avon: How do you light and put out a fire safely? 
Kennet/Mells: What effects do droughts cause on the 
environment? 
Yeo: What different surfaces in your house have lots of fric-
tion or not very much friction? 
Severn: What is the best way to simplify a fraction? 
 

 

Violet M Star of the week Maths Magician Wizard Writer 

Frome Dylan H James G Johnny S 

Tone Aiden H Charlie M Henry R 

Somer Finn R Amelia A Harrison P 

Dart Milo G Violet M Leo W 

    

TAMZEN 

Before and Afterschool Childcare (Term time only) 

Monday - Thursday  -  8:00am-8:45am 

   3:30-5.45pm 

Friday   8:00am-8:45am 

   3:30-5.45pm 

For 0-12 Year olds 

Tamzen is run by fully qualified, Ofsted registered and 
experienced childminders Tammy and Zena. 

For more information or to register for a place please  
email: tamzen826@gmail.com 

Or call Tammy: 07971379358 or Zena: 07790067065 

Grease 

Local Drama Group Exit Stage Left will be performing Grease 

at the Dragonfly Theatre in Writhlington School.  The dates 

are Thursday 15-17th November. Evening Performances are 

7:30pm with a Matinee at 2:30pm on Saturday. Tickets are 

£10, Concessions £8 and a Family Ticket is £32.  Please book 

online at www.ticketsource.co.uk . 

Flu Vaccination  
There have been some problems this week with the link you were sent to 

give your consent for the Flu Vaccination for Yr R - 5.  We have contacted 

the immunisation team who are aware of these difficulties and  have re-

quested you call the number below. Thank you for your cooperation  

Immunisation Team  : 01225838270 

 

Time to Pray 

Time to Pray is every Monday 8:45-9:15am.  Everyone 

is welcome to come along. Please meet in reception  

with Jane Van Haaps who is also available should you 

require further information 


